
Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects 

 

“Project for providing spinal cord injured people of Mazandaran 

Province with physiotherapy equipments” 

 

Conclusion of the GGP Contract 

 

H. E. Mr. Koji HANEDA (Ambassador of Japan to Tehran) has 

concluded a GGP contract regarding “Project for providing spinal 

cord injured people of Mazandaran Province with physiotherapy 

equipments” with Mr. Benyamin MOHSENI SARAVI Chairman 

of the Board of Spinal Cord Injury Association of Mazandaran 

Province on March 16th, 2014. The plan is to equip a new 

Physiotherapy center with essential physiotherapy equipments 

for Spinal Cord Injured people of Mazandaran Province. It is 

expected that around 700 Spinal Cord patients will use these 

equipments. 
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